
 

 
Swimming in Year 4 

 
In Year 4, the children have weekly swimming lessons.  Emerald Class will be going swimming first 
starting on Tuesday 10th September. This is an exciting opportunity for them to learn to swim and 
become more confident in the water. We are required to teach children to swim as part of the 
national curriculum. We will travel to and from Hanworth Airparcs by coach. The children will be 
leaving school around 1.30pm and returning between 3:15 to 3.30pm. Your child needs to be 
collected from the main entrance of the school or at the corner of Grovestile Waye and Cedar 
Road. Any children who attend Peacock Club or an after-school club will be taken to Peacock Club 
or their after-school club. 
 
Your child will need: Swimming costume, (no baggy shorts, Bermuda trunks or bikinis) a towel 
and a swimming hat (in a waterproof bag). Due to regulations all children must wear a 
swimming hat that you have provided. Your child is not permitted to wear ANY jewellery or nail 
varnish or bring any valuables with them for safety reasons. Temporary tattoos are not allowed to 
be worn in the swimming pool. 
 
Trained instructors will teach the children. The children will be accompanied to and from the pool 
by school staff.  
 
A permission letter will be sent out in September for you to sign. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Miss Tyler 
Year 4 Lead 
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